
News 

 

Year 3 enjoyed an Active Maths lesson. They all worked 

hard to solve multiplication and division problems.  It looks 

like the  lesson was lots of fun as well!  



 

 

 

Please be aware that dogs 

(including puppies and small dogs 

being held or in a handbag) are 

not permitted onto the 

school grounds at anytime. 

Thank you 

Sandy Hill Academy car park is 

only available  to staff and blue 

badge holders at anytime of the 

day. 

Thank you. 



Tuesday 7th February is Safer Internet Day. Sandy Hill will be marking the day with 

assemblies and activities around the theme of staying safe while online. The school 

have covered a series of age-appropriate lessons across classes  during the Autumn 

term.  Internet Safety Day will build on and refresh the skills learnt. 

Further information can be found at—https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/  

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their read-

ing certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

Corben Hoyle  Evie Walker 

         Star Reader Certificate 

   

    Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

       

     

      

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week— 

 

Bronze–     Mick Elphick    Tia Collins 

 

Silver—   

       



For Parents/Carers of children in Reception and Year 1. 

If you would like to attend the course please let the office know. 







Week beginning 

Monday 6th February 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named envelope. 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 
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